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Mr. Paul Newman was a co-founder of the Canada Wood Group (CWG) initiative in 2003 and 

served as president for two terms. He has worked for CWG member, the BC Council of Forest 

Industries (COFI), for 27 years. He also held a sales role for a BC wood products firm and was 

an advisor to a Canadian bank on forestry matters. Paul is a graduate of the University of 

British Columbia in wood science and holds an MBA from Simon Fraser University. Paul is 

responsible for Canada Wood’s Asian market development programs. 

 


